On September 19, 2006 the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding CP1-A/E Agreement for Banyan Creek ES:

Question:  Has the status the design team having an active corporation with the Dept of State been resolved?

Response:  Yes.  Attached is the documentation that proves that Howard and Associates, Architects, P.A. is an active corporation and shows up as such with the Department of State.

Previously, the name on the agenda item was Howard and Associates, Inc. - this is an inactive corporation.

The agenda item and the name have been updated to reflect the correct name - Howard and Associates, Architects, P.A.
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